
From: Philip Sheldrake
To: A303 Stonehenge
Cc: Andrew Dodd; Rosie Sutherland; Peay, Stephanie; Routh, Charles
Subject: Deadline 4 Submission - 8.30.7 Written Summaries of oral submission at Issue Specific Hearings -

Biodiversity and Ecology
Date: 26 June 2019 14:18:49

Dear Sir/Madam
 
Re: Deadline 4 Submission - 8.30.7 Written Summaries of oral submission at Issue Specific
Hearings - Biodiversity and Ecology
 
For clarification and understanding:
 
We note that my comments relating to agenda item 3.3 are in part surmised as follows: Mr
Sheldrake noted discussions on mitigation were ongoing, and assured the Examining Authority
that a solution was certain.  
My statement during the hearing was ‘certainly there is a solution out there……[we] just need to
reach agreement’, which has been misinterpreted as ‘a solution was certain’ which could be
wrongly interpreted to mean that agreement is assured [for a solution].
 
As agreement for a solution has yet to be reached, we request that the summary is amended in
this respect.
 
Regards
Phil Sheldrake
 
Phil Sheldrake
Conservation Officer
Royal Society for the Protection of Birds
Brewery House
36 Milford Street
Salisbury
SP1 2AP
 
philip.sheldrake@rspb.org.uk
Tel: 01722 412038
Mob: 
 
rspb.org.uk
 
The RSPB is the UK's largest nature conservation charity, inspiring everyone to give nature a home. Together with our
partners, we protect threatened birds and wildlife so our towns, coast and countryside will teem with life once again. We
play a leading role in BirdLife International, a worldwide partnership of nature conservation organisations.

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland
no. SC037654
 
 

This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the
addressee only. If you are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the
contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email
from your system. The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no.
207076 and in Scotland no. SC037654. 
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